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Spending $20 Million On “how To Address Men”

The NY Times says that Democrat donors and strategists have
been meeting in luxury hotels to figure out how to win back
working class voters. Let me repeat that… They are throwing
big money at the little guy who has none, thanks to their
policies and practices. And they are confused as to why this
might not work?

I can say, up front, that they might just as well SAVE their
money, because people are getting wise.

“The prospectus for one new $20 million effort, obtained by
The Times, aims to reverse the erosion of Democratic support
among young men, especially online. It is code-named SAM —
short for ‘Speaking with American Men: A Strategic Plan’.
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I  had  to  laugh  as  one  commenter  on  X  wrote:  ‘so…some
consultant in DC is going to get paid $20 million to counsel
Democrats on drinking beer and watching football.

The message here is that the use of big money (usually Dark
and untraceable) and the concepts it has pushed at America,
has made an enemy of the common man. And women. (And those are
the only two genders that exist, per God.)

“D” once stood for one of the two major political parties in
the USA today. Democrat. Now, “D” has a lot of added meaning.

The Democrat “D” now stands for Desperate. Disintegrating,
Dysphoric, Drubbed, Discarded. Dazed. As uncanny as it may
seem, the Left truly cannot understand why voters are turning
away.

Today, the party labels, “R” and “D”, and only used to confuse
people anyway. Any discussion becomes far more clear, when it
is realized that today’s party labels are “Constitutionalist’
and “Communist”. You’ve heard me say that for years, and it is
increasingly true.



The Communists (or “Globalists”, Marxists”, “totalitarians”,
take your choice) are using more money, from unknown sources,
to attempt to revive their dying party. Instead of thorough
analysis, as to what the voters do and do NOT want, untold
amounts of money from big corporate, big pharma and globs of
Globalists, are being thrown at their problems. You know, up
front, that this is not funded by the people.

America needs a two-party system. I wish them well, but I also
wish they could learn from their mistakes. lsn’t that what our
folks always taught us?

There is it again. Removing family advice and counsel has
harmed everyone, the Left more than they may ever know. The
Left believes that the state should raise the children; we
believe that a strong family and parental love are the best
fertilizer for growing strong humans. And societies.

THAT is the great divide.

Whatever party comes out of this smoking pile of rubble needs
to serve the people. THAT is what the Republic is all about
and ever has been.

The people are in charge. The group that inculcates this, then
lives by it, will be the winner. Politicians take heed. This
message must be heard by every politician in every state; Dark
Money does NOT serve the people; it fills the pockets of
political groups on the road to their OWN agenda, never that
of the people.

This is a part of what got the Democrats/Globalists in the
mess they are in. They are throwing money after a solution –
ANY solution — Because, apparently, Pelosi and the gang don’t
know how to do anything else.

I still fear what they will try next. They have made TWO
attempts on President Trump’s life; they have purchased much
of the judiciary to subvert Constitutional principles; they



staged a PURGE on Jan. 6, 2021 and have wasted millions trying
to  convince  the  people  that  America-loving  patriots  are
violent criminals.

Prayers up, to protect us against the evil being wrought.

The point is this. This exercise in futility showcases the
Globalists’  distance  from  the  American  people  AND  their
reliance on throwing money at everything. This is NOT the
people’s money, be certain.

Remember, DARK MONEY is the trademark of all who would ruin
the  rights  of  the  people,  granted  us  under  our  precious
Constitution. Keep an eye out for its occurrence in your own
community, and keep track of those using it.

It’s happening everywhere. It is up to US to stand against it.
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